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SEKHUKHUNE WELCOMES DEPUTY MINISTER SIWEYA TO BURGERSFORT AND 

PRAKTISEER 

 

In yet another initiative to monitor awareness towards Covid-19 regulations, Sekhukhune 

District Municipality Executive Mayor, Cllr Keamotseng Stanley Ramaila, today welcomes 

Deputy Minister in the Presidency, Hon. Thembi Siweya, to Fetakgomo Tubatse Local 

Municipality.  

 

Deputy Minister Siweya is in Burgersfort to check compliance at both municipal traffic testing 

station and she will conclude her visit at Praktiseer Testing station. 

 

"Once again, we are pleased to welcome Deputy Minister Siweya in our district. We are 

motivated that in this fight against coronavirus, we are not alone. We appreciate that the 

Covid-19 National Command Council has deployed executives to our district to monitor 

compliance" says Executive Mayor Keamotseng Stanley Ramaila.  

 

The message from SDM still remains 'No person must die after being diagnosed with Covid-

19'. 

 

#staysafe 
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